DLA - Fish Stocking and Other Information

Deer Lake Boar <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Wed 5/24/2023 9:29 PM

To:glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>

Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

Sending a quick note to inform you that the lake
was stocked yesterday with trout. The Association
received a last minute donation from a generous
member and we were able to purchase $2,700
worth of fish which equates to 350Ibs.

REMEMBER - FISHING AT DEER LAKE STARTS
THIS SATURDAY, MAY 27TH!!

Below are a few pictures from the fish stocking
event for your enjoyment:






In addition, for those that were present at the March
2023 Association Meeting or read the meeting
minutes, are aware that a Committee was formed
to investigate options to install a "cow proof" fence
around the lake. The Committee has been busy
researching and coming up with options. In the next
few weeks Association Members will see a
demonstration model installed around the upper
lake for your viewing. If you happen to be up there
and see this model, stop and take a look at it. We
ask that you take a moment to write your
opinions/comments in an email to the President,
Glen Flanders, at glenflanders934 @gmail.com for
the Committee's consideration.

Lastly, at the March 2023 Meeting, the option of
using barley bales was discussed to control algae.
The Board has decided to do a trial run in the upper
lake, since there is so much water, to see if the
barley bales seem to have a positive effect on the
algae growth. If you are up and around the upper
lake and see these bales please do not disturb
them, they are there for a reason.


mailto:glenflanders934@gmail.com

One more item. The pump has been fixed and
installed by Mr. Dave Robertson. Thank you Mr.
Robertson! We request that Members avoid
opening the pump house or take it upon
themselves to "fix" the pump. If you see that the
aerators are not working properly, please notify the
Board and we will look into it. We appreciate
everyone's eyes up there, as we all get up to Deer
Lake at different times of the year.

In closing, the Board wishes all of our Association
Members and their families a safe and happy
Memorial Day weekend!

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
DLA Secretary



